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To the Inquiry, 
The overrepresentation of First Nations peoples in custody is, indeed, abhorrent and utterly 
shameful. It is time the systemic racism that is woven right throughout the criminal justice 
system is exposed for what it is, and eradicated in every aspect. 
Furthermore, the government must commit to implementing the Recommendations from the 
Royal Commission into Aboriginal Deaths in Custody, in their entirety, as a matter of urgency. 
Sincerely, 
Inga Lie 


